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Summary of the Topic:
On August 18, 2022, annual pass rates on the state assessments including the Standards of
Learning (SOL) tests and the Virginia Alternate Assessment Program (VAAP) tests administered
to students with significant cognitive disabilities were released to the public.  A briefing on the
pass rates will be provided to the Board.

Timetable for Follow-up or Next Steps:
At this time, no further action is required.
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